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NOTICE OF BOARD MEETING 

 

The board of directors (the “Board”) of Qingdao Port International Co., Ltd. (the 

“Company”) hereby announces that a meeting of the Board will be held on Wednesday, 

30 October 2024 for the purpose of, among others, considering and approving the 

quarterly results of the Company and its subsidiaries for the nine months ended 30 

September 2024 and its publication. 

 

By order of the Board 

Qingdao Port International Co., Ltd. 

SU Jianguang 

Chairman 

 

Qingdao, the PRC, 18 October 2024 

 

As at the date of this notice, the executive directors of the Company are Mr. SU Jianguang and Mr. 

ZHANG Baohua, the non-executive directors of the Company are Mr. LI Wucheng, Mr. ZHU Tao, Mr. 

CUI Liang, and Ms. WANG Fuling; and the independent non-executive directors of the Company are Ms. 

LI Yan, Mr. JIANG Min and Mr. LAI Kwok Ho. 
 


